
 
 

To:  Municipal Associations/Community Organizations/School Groups 

 

From:  Greene County Commissioners 

 
Re:  Campaign to Promote Broadband Speed Tests 

 
Date:  June 10, 2020 
 
High-speed broadband is critical to the growth of the local economy in both community and 
business development.  As we have experienced through the response to the Covid-19 
pandemic, internet is more vital now than ever before. 
  
But closing broadband gaps requires data about broadband speeds in homes and businesses 
throughout Greene County – especially where service is poor. We need your help in promoting 
awareness and wide participation in this  broadband speed test and survey. 
 
Please spread the word and the link.   
 

 

https://greene.speedsurvey.org/

